
ENVIRONMENT, ENERGY AND RESOURCES 

15 March 2016 
 
 
Lyn Beverley 
Committee Secretary 
Senate Finance and Public Administration Committee 
Senate Select Committee into the Scrutiny of Government Budget Measures 
  
 
Dear Ms Beverley, 
 
  
I wish to clarify a statement made at the 8th March 2016 Hobart hearing of the Select Committee into the 
Scrutiny of Government Budget Measures.  In response to a question from a Committee member regarding 
Mr Mike Whittle’s employment status, I stated that Mr Whittle was resigning effective the following week, 
which was an incorrect statement. 
  
 
Yours sincerely 

Dr Alex Wonhas 
Executive Director 
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